
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13 July 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
RE: A Level Results 
 
I have enclosed this letter with a mailing to your child which outlines the procedure for 
collecting results in the summer, as well as some other practical issues regarding the return 
of text books and locker keys. 
 
The A Level results day takes place on Thursday 13 August and students will receive their 
results from 8.00 am onwards. They will be able to utilise the online UCAS services on the 
morning of 13 August in order to ascertain which university place they may have secured if 
they have applied to university. A range of choices will be available to the students at this point 
and these are outlined in their letter. For the rest of the day on 13 August and for following day 
(14 August) the Sixth Form team will be available for any students and parents who require 
additional advice. Feel free to drop in if you feel you need to. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support over the entirety of your 
child’s time here at Driffield School and Sixth Form. One of the greatest privileges of the role 
of being a teacher is seeing the academic and personal development of young people who 
quite literally transform into tremendous young adults with great potential and a bright future. 
I always consider it an honour to have a role in that process, but the transformation is one 
which cannot occur without the support and engagement of parents. Thank you for entrusting 
the education of your child to us. We look forward to seeing and hearing of their future success 
and will continue to be available to both them and you if we can offer additional support and 
advice in the years to come. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
  
 
 

Mr D Andrews  
Head of Sixth Form 
 
 

 


